

Bulletin

December 13, 2023

APPI 2024 Member Renewals - Reminder

APPI membership renewal notices were emailed the week of November 15, 2023. To generate your personalized renewal invoice, click the link in the Renewal Notice email that was sent to you. Please contact office@albertaplanners.com if you have not received this notice, however, check both your personal and work emails.

Has your member status and/or situation changed?

https://www.albertaplanners.com/membership/changing-member-status-and-transfers%C2%A0 Address or any other Contact Details Changed? https://members.albertaplanners.com/signin Member fees for 2024 are due by December 31, 2023. This renewal date is especially important for regulated members to adhere to, in order to ensure that they do not have a lapse in Professional Liability Insurance (PLI).

General information can be found here:

APPI Renewal Information

APPI Mission Statement

We are the face of the planning profession within Alberta, Northwest Territories and Nunavut. We serve the public interest by providing regulation, advocacy, promotion and services for our members.

Alberta Professional Planners Institute PO Box 3099 Sherwood Park, AB T8H 2T1 Canada Phone: 780.435.8716

email: admin@albertaplanners.com







Manage Communication Preferences